
 

 

 

Information about some of the things we have been learning at St Joseph’s  

in Year 1 this week. 22.01.24 to 26.01.24 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 
I am special in God’s eyes 

Maths      

We have been focussing on our number bonds to 10 and to 20. We 

have learnt how to add up by counting on from the first number 

and also how to solve number sentences using a nuber line. We 

have practiced writing number sentences neatly in our book and 

finding the answer and checking our answers carefully. 

 

English 

This week we have finished our story Beegu. We had great fun coming up with 

our own alien that crashed landed on Earth and wrote a story all about his 

exciting adventures. The children used amazing adjectives and showed how well 

they are able to structure a story. 

 

Topic    

We have been learning new scientific vocabulary this week, transparent and opaque. We have 

conducted an experiment to decide what material would be best suited to make a pair of 

curtains. The children used this scientific vocabulary to discuss why materials such as cling film 

and wood might not be best! 

 

In P.E. we have been enjoying refining our ball control skills, we have played team games such as 

follow the leaderand have practiced using different parts of our body to move and stop the ball 

in a controlled way. 

R.E.  

For the final week of our Special people topic we have discussed and written about how the 

people within the church community gather together after mass on a Sunday. The children 

looked at pictures as well as discussing their own personal lexperiences of attending mass. 

We reflected on all the special people that help within the church and the different people 

within the community that attend mass. 

Information for next week: 

  1S P.E. days: Monday and Thursday 

  1J P.E. days: Tuesday and Friday 

  Spellings to practice at home will be given out on a Monday 

8+4=12 


